
 
 

FORT WAYNE COMMUNITY SCHOOLS   
 

Office of the Superintendent 
1200 South Clinton Street • Fort Wayne, IN 46802 • Phone: 260.467.2025 • Fax: 260.467.1975 

TO: Members of the Board of School Trustees 
  
FROM: Mark Daniel 
  
SUBJECT: 2025 Miscellaneous Projects 
  
DATE: June 9, 2025 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

 

It is recommended that the Board approve the following construction contracts: 

 

Project Contractor 
Construction 

Contract 

HPB Natatorium HVAC 
Improvements 
 

Allen County Builders $2,589,000 

High School Athletic 
Storage Buildings 

CME Construction $674,500 

 
 
RELATED INFORMATION: 

 
The work at the HPB Natatorium includes the replacement of pool dehumidification 
units. The work at the high schools includes a new storage building at Northrop and 
Wayne and additions to the storage buildings at North Side and South Side to support 
new athletic equipment.  
 
The projects will utilize 2024 General Obligation Bond funds. 
 
Heather Krebs, Facilities Director, will be available to answer questions. 


